
Welcome to Year 1 
 

Welcome back Year 1 families! We hope you have had a lovely and restful break. We are now excited for the new Summer term and 

looking forward to lots more fantastic learning!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 


